Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:10 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 01/18/2022 8:10 am

Response #: 88

Submitter ID: 45610
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Proposed parking changes

| am absolutely horrified that there is a proposal to reduce the in site parking from 90% in MUR 70+ buildings. Just because there is transportation available and
planned within a very short distance does not mean that the tenants will give up their vehicles. Not every reason to need a vehicle is solved by mass transit.
Furthermore, most tenants have more than one vehicle so are already taking up any available street parking, inconveniencing homeowners in the area shared
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with these new complexes. In many areas there simply is no street parking, e.g. along 185th St. | am registering a very strong objection to this proposal. Thank
you.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



